
Dear members of the Board of Correction,  
 
I am writing you with a plea that you vote against the DOC’s proposal to change the mail system for 
incarcerated people. The idea of asking people to read their mail from loved ones on a tablet (which 
they may not have) is inhuman. Everyone deserves to have in their hands the actual letter from 
someone they love. The confining of packages to a limited list of vendors would be another move 
making it more difficult for people to receive mail. Although the reason given has to do with reducing 
the chance of drugs entering the prisons, you and I both know that there are many other ways that this 
can happen. 
 
Please vote on Tuesday against these proposals. 
 
Carola Walton 
 


